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MEMO 

 
Date:  March 10, 2020 

 

To:  All Regional Coordinators    

 

CC:  National Staff and Spiritual Advisors 

 

From:  Nadia Valladolid Lopez, National Cursillo Service Administrator 

 

Subject: Coronavirus Guidelines 

 

Brothers and Sisters, 

 

We know that the level of anxiety among the community is increasing, the National Cursillo 

Center and the Executive Personal Committee offers the following information to assist The 

National, Regional, and Diocesan Secretariats. 

 

According to the Center for Disease Control (CDC) the risk for contracting Coronavirus 

(COVID-19) Remains low. In order to promote health in public gatherings we encourage the 

following guidelines:   

 

• Good hygiene and general flu precautions for prevention. 

• Please be mindful of others, if you are sick, or attending to someone who is sick, we ask 

that you please stay home. 

• Use your discretion considering the circumstances, consider your local area and your 

attendees.  

• Monitor and continue to follow your local Diocesan restrictions as well as Diocesan 

Restrictions of where you are holding your events. (Masses, activities, and public 

gatherings).  

• We trust your judgment; due to the circumstances we understand should you cancel or 

postpone your Spring regional encounter and only have one regional encounter in 2020.  

 

We invite you to continue to pray for healing for those that have contracted the virus, their 

families, and those in healthcare who are attending to the patients. 

 

May the Holy Spirit Continue to Guide us in our Service and give us peace,  

 

De Colores! 


